The Seneca Police Department is once again showing its commitment to the
community’s elderly population by relaunching its Seneca Elderly Assistance
Line program.

Chief Casey Bowling announced that the SEAL Program sends department
employees out into the community daily to check on Seneca’s seniors. This
initiative is a testament to the department’s dedication to ensuring the well-
being of its older residents.

To be eligible, you must be 70 or older, living alone in a single-family home
within the city limits. You will receive a phone call every morning saying, “Hey,
how are you doing? Just to make sure their well-being during the day is good.
If you don’t answer the first phone call, you receive a second phone call. If
there is no answer to the second phone call, an officer will go to the residence
and attempt to contact you.

If you or someone you know would like to participate in this valuable program,
please contact Lt. James Peppers at 864-885-2755.



